
occ Spotlight: Club captain 
By Dean Maeva 

Liz Perry-Dugan 
Club Captain 

I met recently with our Club 
Captain Liz Perry-Dugan. Says Liz, 
"the Club Captain's life is one big 
meeting!" 

OCC funds 13 sports and she is 
responsible for all athletic subcom­
mittees and controlling the budgets 
for each athletic subcommittee, in­
cluding the major canoe racing and 
volleyball programs. 

you may ask yourself what kind 
of position is the Club Captain 

and what the Club Captain is re­
sponsible for. 

Liz has bee n an OCC member 
since she was 10 years old, which 
she says was "about eight years 
ago. · She has participated and 
coached many Outrigger athletic 
events from canoeing to volleyball 
and tennis. 

She has always been involved in 
athletics and really enjoys her role 
as Club Captain. 

Canoe Racing Signup 
If you want to have fun this summer and make some new 

friends, join Hawaii's finest canoe racing team. 
Help Outrigger Canoe Club win its 18th Hawaiian Canoe 

Racing Association state championship. 
No experience required. 

Open to all Club members ages 10 and up. 

Competition is held in age groups from 12-18 years, 

Novice, Open and Masters divisions. 

Regattas are held 011 Sundays from ]u11e 6 through the State Champio11ships 

on Saturday, August 7 on Mnui. 

Paddling Signup Saturday, April 24, 9 a.m.-1 p .m. 
Board Room 

New paddlers should bring a copy of their birth certificate. 

Registration Fee of $40 includes 

OHCRA registration, insurance, T-shirt 

& 2 tickets to Blue Hawaiian Moonlight Concert 

Practice begins mid-April. See Bulletin Board in 

Tunnel for practice times. 
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As Club Captain, Liz fee ls confi­
dent about the OCC athletic pro­
gram. With a resurgence of older 
and wiser athletes coming back to 
the program this year, the younger 
participants will be able to prosper 
from their experience. 

With the positive turnout of vol­
unteers this season, Liz wants to 
promote more Club participation 
and pass the depth of knowledge 
at OCC on to the kids, who are 
OCC's future. 

Liz Perry-Dugan is currently 
serving her second year as Club 
Captain and is in full stride toward 
obtaining her goals. 

Outrigger's athletic program has 
a great future ahead and much of it 
is due to the hard work of the Club 
Captain. @) 

Treat your secretary to 
lunch or dinner at the 
Outrigger Canoe Club 
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